

## Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>

## Fwd: Roundtable on Events in North Africa - BLECHMAN ROOM

1 message

Mark Padilla <mark.padilla@cnu.edu>

Tue, Feb 1, 2011 at 2:36 PM

To: students@cnu.edu, employees@cnu.edu

I encourage a strong student turn out for this event. Provost Mark Padilla

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Laura Deiulio < Ideiulio@cnu.edu>

Date: Tue, Feb 1, 2011 at 1:30 PM

Subject: Roundtable on Events in North Africa - BLECHMAN ROOM

To: faculty@cnu.edu

An update on my message from yesterday: the roundtable will be held in the BLECHMAN READING ROOM in the Trible Library, second floor.

Dear CNU Students and Colleagues,

I write to invite you to a faculty-student round table about the unrest in North African countries (Egypt, Tunisia) that has been in the news recently. Several members of the CNU community will present their professional and/or anecdotal comments on the current situation, to be followed by a discussion with the audience. THE PANEL WILL TAKE PLACE ON WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 2, FROM 5:30 P.M. TO 7:00 P.M. in the Blechmann Reading Room of the Trible Library.

The following people will participate in the round table. The event is free and students are particularly welcome to attend. Faculty, please announce the round

table in your classes and encourage interested students to attend.

Dr. Quentin Kidd, Government (moderator)

Dr. Tarak Abdel-Fattah, BCES

Prof. Adil Errami, MCLL

Dr. Andrew Falk, History

Ms. Nancy Nasser, CNU student

Dr. Tatiana Rizova, Government

Dr. Shumet Shishagne, History

Dr. Danielle Stern, Communication Studies

Dr. Hussam Timani, Philosophy and Religious Studies

Thanks, and I look forward to discussing this breaking news story with many of you,

## Laura

--

Laura Deiulio, Ph.D.
Associate Professor of German
Vice Provost
Christopher Newport University
1 University Place
Newport News, VA 23606
(757) 594-7947

--

Mark. W. Padilla, Ph.D.
Provost and Professor of Classical Studies
Christopher Newport University
1 University Place, Newport News VA 23606
757-594-7050 (FAX: 757-594-7508)
mark.padilla@cnu.edu